THE CHILDREN’S OFFICER:  

Caroline Coleman (087)225 0049  
Email:  carolinemecoleman@gmail.com

The role of our Children’s Officer is outlined in The Code of Behaviour (underage) at the following link: https://www.gaa.ie/api/pdfs/image/upload/b2svv9svtgt2c7vzxlld.pdf

The Children’s Officer shall have a central role to play in promoting and implementing the Code of Behaviour (Underage) in Coolaney/Mullinabreena GAA Club.  
Our Clubs’ Children’s Officer has attended the Gaelic Games Safeguarding 2 -
Club Children’s Officer Workshop, and prior to that completed the Gaelic Games Safeguarding 1 - Child Protection in Sport Awareness Workshop and is also Garda vetted.

The Children’s Officer may be called upon to facilitate a Code Hearings Committee although not in membership of that Committee or may deal with an alleged breach of the Code in an informal manner.  Details in the following link under Section 4:  
(https://www.gaa.ie/api/pdfs/image/upload/eohgbimrbgtgxiobh1nb.pdf
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